
Tom Noble 
 
Dear Commission,

I write to oppose the Commission's proposal that effectively bans natural gas development in the
Delaware River Basin region.

Please also consider the fact that increased natural gas access in the U.S. has helped lower our
nation's carbon emissions. We lead all industrialized nations in carbon reduction---because of
natural gas made available by hydraulic fracturing.
The federal government has rightly begun to limit unnecessary regulations. The DBRC should
follow this lead, not impose new, unneeded restrictions.

I request that the Commission withdraw its new draft rule and revise to support, not impede,
American energy development. Thank you for including my views in your review of this issue.

Sincerely,
Tom Noble
304 W Mink St

Willis, TX 77378-8804
 


